

ALAN S. COLLIN, M.D. • MICHAEL S. WERTHEIM, M.D. • NICHOLAS O. IANNOTTI, M.D., F.A.C.P. • PAUL M. SWANSON, M.D. • HEATHER YECKES-RODIN, M.D.

February 05, 2009

Gary Cantrell, CEO
Port St. Lucie Medical Center.

Dear Mr. Cantrell:

I wanted to send you a note to compliment The Greenfield Group. We have moved into our new office in July and things have gone quite well. We are quite happy that the building is now almost fully rented. The contacts at The Greenfield Group have been extraordinarily productive and successful in taking care of all the problems of a difficult move. We are quite happy in our new surroundings and are also quite involved in our limited partnership. I would suggest and recommend The Greenfield Group for any other planned real estate projects for physicians in our hospitals in the future.

Thanks again.

Sincerely,

Alan S. Collin, M.D.

ASC/Vinfonet

FEB 1 1 2009

BY: